
Feb 27, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
My name is Page Fortna and I am a constituent from NW Portland. I'm writing to encourage you to 
support HB 2578.  Our current campaign finance laws have allowed our democracy to be corrupted by 
corporations and the very wealthy. This bill helps restore democracy and I urge you to support it. 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Page Fortna 
2068 NW Lovejoy St 
Portland, OR 97209-1516 
 


